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Comments: I am Not in favor of this project. The forest service has done a horrible job with the fire break up

towards the West Glacier area, the trees were destroyed and the area poos barren. It's an embarrassment and

an eye sore for people to look at driving up here, especially on the way to a national park. Do not log in this

area,buts a tourist vacation,vrecesatoo hot spot. We do not need to see broken ripped up, torn down trees where

people are supposed to be enjoying the great outdoors. The jewel basin and reservoir are treasured for hiking,

don't desecrate it. Leave this area alone, go log elsewhere where it's not a recreation hot spot and where it's not

prime grizzly bear habitat. STRONGLY OPPOSED..


